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We had a lot of fun and successful events that took place recently. Thank you to 
those who organized, participated, and donated. A special thank you to Lion G 
and Spennato’s Restaurant, where all the events below were held.  
 

Breakfast with Santa 
 

        
 

 

                 
___________________________________________________ 

Texas Hold 'Em Poker Tournament  

 

       
___________________________________________________ 

Christmas Party 
 

          
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Lion Vini Ventura Retires After 46-year Career in Law Enforcement 
On December 25, Lion Vini realized his “end of tour” from law 
enforcement. From his start of duty in 1973 as a patrolman in 
Northfield, then in Bedford Heights, to his final duty in Oakwood, 
Vini has enjoyed a very active and rewarding career as a police 
officer. Vini also worked as a Seasonal Immigrations Inspector for 
INS, a Certified Basic Police Academy Instructor, and an FBI 
Trained Negotiator. He has also been a Certified Firearms 

Instructor from 1985 to the present time. Congratulations, Vini, and thank you! 

 

FOURTH QUARTER, 2018 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

January 25, 2019 ~ Night at the Races, 
Birchwood Party Center 
 

March, 2019 ~ Texas Hold 'Em Poker 
Tournament, Spennato’s Restaurant 
  
May 31, 2019 ~ Golf Outing, Boulder Creek 
Golf Club 

 

             MEMBER SPOTLIGHT 
            Lucky Nehez 
 

           
 

Lucky has been a member of the N.S.L.C. for 8 
years. One of the most active members of the 
club, Lucky is very proud to be involved in 
fundraisers that help people in need. One of his 
favorites has been our “Knights Caring for 
Knights” food program. Always looking for new 
ways to expand our service to others, Lucky 
would like to see the club get more involved 
with local schools in acquiring free eye exams 
and glasses for students. Lucky’s family 
includes wife JoeAnna, who in addition to being 
a great help with our club events, also 
volunteers for many other local endeavors, 
such as Meals on Wheels and Swine Sisters. 
Lucky’s son Jesse is our fellow Lion who is the 
mayor of Northfield Village. Lucky is proud of 
the great work Jesse is doing. Daughter Riki 
runs a recruiting company in California and, like 
her parents, is involved in many charitable 
events, such as Big Brother, Big Sister. Lucky 
is Vice President of Operations for Federal 
Equipment Company. His hobbies include 
building hot rods and muscle cars. Lucky would 
like to see more men join the N.S.L.C. and be 
part of “building a better community and 
making new friends”. He adds, “But better than 
that, it’s a lot of fun!” 
______________________________________ 
  

Welcome New Member Larry Pardoe! 

                   
 

                                  
    OUR MISSION 

To help people in our community with services 
and fundraising activities. We will continue to 

support our community’s needs. 
 

Where There's a NEED, There's a LION 
 

See our Web Site for more awesome news! 
northsummitlions.org 

Check us out on Facebook 

 

https://storage.googleapis.com/wzukusers/user-30233274/documents/59f0b6d9cb890fcjAQbs/2018%20golf%20outing%20flyer.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/wzukusers/user-30233274/documents/59f0b6d9cb890fcjAQbs/2018%20golf%20outing%20flyer.pdf

